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To:  
Federal Communication Commission  
Equipment Authorization Division  
Application Processing Branch  
  AND 
ISED  
Certification and Engineering Bureau 
 
 
 
Request for Permanent Confidentiality for FCC ID: HBW156401 and IC ID:  2666A-156401  
 
In accordance with 47 C.F.R. Section 0.457 and 0.459 and RSP-100, Section 12.4 we, 
Chamberlain Group hereby request the following exhibits presented for certification be 
permanently withheld from public review due to materials that contain trade secrets and 
proprietary information not customarily released to the public. 
 

• Schematics  

• BOM / Parts list 

• Theory of Operation 

• Block Diagram 
 
In support of the Request for Confidentiality, the following is stated:  
 
Enclosed within this application is technical information which we deem to be trade secrets and 
proprietary. If made public, the information might be used to our disadvantage.  
 
To assist in assuring that we receive the full value of our product and protect its competitive posture, we 
respectfully request this grant of confidentiality.  
 
We would appreciate your prompt attention to the submittal. If there are any questions, please contact me 
by phone or email.  
 
Sincerely,  

 

Thomas DeSilvia 
 
Thomas DeSilvia  
Sr Manager Regulatory Engineering 
The Chamberlain Group LLC 
Tel: 630-993-8618 
Email: tdesilvia@chamberlain.com 
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